
Beaconhill Community Primary School
Langdale Drive
Cramlington
Northumberland
NE23 8EH
Tel: 01670 714864
Fax: 01670 739302
Email: admin@beaconhill.northumberland.sch.uk
Headteacher: Mr Joel Routledge B.Ed NPQH

Tuesday 7th January

Dear Parents/Carers,

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to inform you that, as part of the ongoing
improvements to our school grounds, a skip will be placed on the school field in the coming
days. This is in preparation for the removal of the pavilion, as previously communicated with
you.

For health and safety reasons, we kindly ask that during school drop-off and pick-up times,
all children stay clear of the skip. It is important that children do not approach or play near
the skip, as there may be items inside that could pose a safety risk.

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation in ensuring the safety of all our
students. Please remind your children about the importance of staying away from this area,
and do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions or concerns.

Thank you for your continued support.

Mr Routledge


